
 
18 March 2019 
 
David Watson 
City of Richmond  
Department of Planning and Development Review 
900 East Broad Street 
Richmond, VA 23219  
 
CC: Lory Markham 
Sam McDonald 
 
RE: Rezoning of 500 and 512 Hull Street 
 
Mr. Watson, 
 
The Manchester Alliance Board of Directors has reviewed the rezoning request for the 
properties at 500 and 512 Hull Street. The Board has voted to support the rezoning 
request for the properties to join the B-4 Central Business zoning district.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
David Bass 
Manchester Alliance, President 
815 Porter Street #105  
Richmond, VA 23224 
804-677-8270 
 

 


